
Interested in Cricket? Looking to join a club within a fantastic community? Look no further than the 

Katandra Cricket Club. We are seeking players for our U12 and U14 sides for the upcoming season 

and would love to see you there! We also have 3 senior sides for the older players to join. Contact 

Paul Harry on 0400 158 328 or email katandracricket@gmail.com for further information. #goeagles 
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